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infrastructure, our social interests have shifted to
sustainability, which respects environmental issues,
people’s fundamental rights, cultural diversity, human
well-being, and the equality of human life.
Manufacturers need to expand their views, from
competitive product development to systemic
transformation, in a way that can satisfy these new
interests and demands. To achieve this, manufacturers
should contribute to realizing sustainable socio-
technical systems, which are dynamic and self-
organizing relationships on personal, organizational, and
social levels.
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servitization using smart technologies, such as cloud
computing, Internet of Things (IoT), and cyber-physical
systems (CPS).
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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